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My 3 grandchildren all attend a charter school in Oregon. If this bill passes it could 

mean the end of their school. They are all thriving at this school and it would be sad 

for this to come to an end. Their school is renting a building and their lease will be up 

soon. They have been looking for a permanent property for 10 years and have finally 

found one but it’s 0.5 miles outside of the school districts boundary. There are no 

suitable properties that have been found in all this time within the school districts 

boundaries. They are on a time crunch now and if they cannot proceed with this 

property then this will be the end. If this bill passes is really hope that there will be 

some exemptions  for schools in the same position as my grandchildren a school. 

Don’t make this so cut and dry. This school needs to continue.  


